
Sharla Hotchkiss 
1701 Community Lane 
Midland, Texas 79701 

Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-HOS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 7, 2017 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 
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The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste Control 
Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested authorization to construct 
and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in 
Andrews County, Texas. If approved and licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons 
uranium for a 40-year license period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times 
that amount in the CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, the most 
dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. High-level radioactive 
waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of Texas. It is unprecedented and 
poses a huge threat to our future generations. The potential for terrorist threats increases 
largely due to the storage of this hazardous material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is simply too 
great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

#~~ 
Sharla Hotchkiss 

SUNSI Review Complete 
- Template = ADM - 013 
E-RIDS= ADM-03 
Add= ·3 feuf.,,~ (s12-;J) 

- / 

---.J • ~v11/fc/?) (:S ~fl--( 7) 



Jan R. Artley 
1011 Ventura Drive 
Midland, Texas 79705 

Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March}, 2017 _ 

RE: Docket ID NRX-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 
\ 

:·\ 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission receiv~.d a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this ~pplication, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for spent nuclear 
fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and licensed, the CISF would store 
up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license period. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, the most 
dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported through the state of Texas. It is 
unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The potential for terrorist 
threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous material in an above ground 
facility. 

I understand the dire need for the U.S_. to find storage places for spend Uranium rods and even 
feel that properly done nuclear power generation has a place in our country. But we must settle 
on a permanent resting place for such materials and not create supposedly short term sites 
which only prolong the ultimate solution for storage. 

Thank you for the opportunity for input. 

Sincerely, 

_J~~i2$j 
Jan R. Artley · -
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Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-HOS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 201 7 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS' s facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Concerned Citizen 
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Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-HOS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 2017 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS' s facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state Of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Concerned Citizen 
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Jade Krug 
3202 Sentinel Dr 
Midland, Texas 79701 

Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 2017 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/~~ 
Jade Krug ' ~ 
Concerned Citizen 



Jeanne Guichard 
2509 Auburn Ct. 
Midland, TX 79705 

Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 2017 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear· Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Jeanne Guichard 
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Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 201 7 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sine~~ 

Concerned Citizen 

Office'-432-570-6466 



Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 2017 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 



Robert L. Stevens 
2207 Hughes St. 
Midland, Texas 79701 

Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

March 6, 2017 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. ·. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 



Patricia J Stevens 
2207 Hughes St. 
Midland, TX 79705 

Cindy Bladey 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: OWFN-12-H08 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

March 6, 2017 

RE: Docket ID NRC-2016-0231 

Dear Ms. Bladey: 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received a license application for Waste 
Control Specialists LLC on April 28, 2016. By this application, WCS requested 
authorization to construct and operate a Consolidated Interim Storage Facility for 
spent nuclear fuel at WCS's facility in Andrews County, Texas. If approved and 
licensed, the CISF would store up to 5,000 metric tons uranium for a 40-year license 
period. The WCS has expressed intent to store up to eight times that amount in the 
CISF. 

I am writing to urge the NRC to deny the permit to have high-level radioactive waste, 
the most dangerous of all radioactive materials, transported and stored in Texas. 
High-level radioactive waste is a risk too great to be transported through the state of 
Texas. It is unprecedented and poses a huge threat to our future generations. The 
potential for terrorist threats increases largely due to the storage of this hazardous 
material. 

No other state wants high-level radioactive waste, so why should Texas? The risk is 
simply too great. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

q ince ely, ,;-----
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v '~ 
Patri~ia Stevens 
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